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August 18, 2017 

 

 

 
Brittany Graham 

DC Department of Forensic Sciences 

401 E. Street SW  

Washington, DC  20024 

 

Dear Deputy Director Graham: 

 

ANAB has approved the continuation of accreditation of the DC Department of Forensic Sciences, based 

upon the results of the off-site surveillance review, completed by Lead Assessor Dave Grady on August 15, 

2017. 

 

Along with this correspondence, you will find a copy of the Surveillance Report.  Continuation of 

accreditation does not change the expiration date of accreditation.  Rather, this action is an annual, formal 

acknowledgement that a forensic service provider continues to operate in satisfactory conformance with 

accreditation requirements. 

 

Congratulations on your continued conformance with the ANAB accreditation requirements as well as your 

own management system.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 

QualityMatters@ANAB.org. 

 

            

Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                                   

              

Pat Bencivenga 

Accreditation Manager  

ANSI-ASQ National Accreditation Board 

 

 

cc: Jenifer Smith, Laboratory Director 

 ANAB Office 
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